
Notice of Public Review Period for the 2022 Consolidated Annual Performance and 
Evaluation Report (CAPER) for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 

Program   
 
The draft City of West Sacramento CAPER summarizing goals accomplished with fiscal year 
2022/2023 CDBG funding received from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD) will be available for review and comment from September 8, 2023 through  September 25, 
2023.  The CAPER will be made available to the public for review either electronically or by U.S. 
mail. Please submit your request by U.S. mail to the City of West Sacramento, Economic 
Development and Housing Department, 1110 West Capitol Avenue, West Sacramento, CA 95691 
or by email to Isaah Alford at isaaha@cityofwestsacramento.org.  The CAPER can also be 
accessed online at the following website: 

https://www.cityofwestsacramento.org/residents/housing/community-development-block-grant 
 
Written comments may be submitted by September 25, 2023 to: Isaah Alford, Community 
Investment Planner, City of West Sacramento, 1110 West Capitol Ave., West Sacramento, CA 
95691; by email to isaaha@cityofwestsacramento.org or by calling Isaah Alford at (916) 617-
4555.  Technical assistance is available to groups representing low-income residents that are 
interested in learning about CDBG funding for programs or projects.  Questions or comments may 
be directed to Isaah Alford, Community Investment Planner, at (916) 617-4555 or by email to 
isaaha@cityofwestsacramento.org.  
 
The City of West Sacramento promotes fair housing and makes all programs available to low- 
and moderate-income households regardless of age, race, color, religion, sex, national origin, 
sexual preference, marital status or disability.  
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